
 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

                                          

10th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Due to the ongoing situation with Covid19, we have had to make some alterations to clubs for September 

2020. In line with the latest government guidance, we are able to reopen LOSC when we return to school. 

However, the sessions will be organised differently to accommodate the guidance that will be in place for 

the Autumn term to help reduce transmission of the virus and make it easier to track and trace. 

 

Therefore, the following procedures will be in place: 

 There will not be any drop in sessions available, all sessions must be booked prior to the start of the 

term and require 2 weeks notice for any amendments. 

 Numbers will be capped at 15 pupil in anyone session, a maximum of 30 pupils able to attend across 

the week. 

 Afterschool club will finish at 5.10 pm to allow for extra cleaning of resources etc.  

 Children and adults will maintain social distancing in line with the current guidance and activities 

will be provided to enable this. 

 There will be a home school agreement that must be signed and adhered to. (to be send out before 

the Autumn term begin) 

 

Please find below the link to the booking form for Longney Out of School Club for September. If you require 

spaces for September please ensure that you submit the form by next Friday 17th July.   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xutFwiyrYEyBmfTZLZVLN3Xozma20C1PtgmRDfG

WjwRURUNDTTk3UENBVENYTTBKSU5BRzJYT0VTUC4u 

 

There will not be any extra-curricular after school clubs in September. We will look to get these up and 

running as soon as possible.  If you have any queries or require any further information, please do not 

hesitate to email admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Howard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Ms. P. Howard B. Mus (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chatter Street, Longney, Gloucester GL2 3SL 

Tel : 01452 720461   

e-mail: admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk 
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